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We want to hear from you
We rely on early, meaningful and open engagement to help shape 
project planning. Hydro One is listening to the community as we expand 
our electrical infrastructure to bring more power to Southwest Ontario.

We will host a wide range of engagement opportunities to gather input 
and feedback, which is critical as we plan the project. 

• March 5: Notice of Commencement and letters to potentially 
impacted landowners delivered

• Community Open House #2:  
  Tuesday, March 26: Chatham
  Wednesday, March 27: Comber
  Wednesday, April 3: Thamesville
  Thursday, April 4: Glencoe 
  Wednesday, April 24: Virtual/online

• Summer 2024: more opportunities for engagement, including as part 
of local events, and a regular presence in the community to meet 
with people one-on-one or in small group



Thank you
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Please get in touch with us to provide feedback or pass 
along questions from your community:

1.877.345.6799

Community.Relations@HydroOne.com

For the most up-to-date project information, 
visit our project website: 
HydroOne.com/Longwood-to-Lakeshore


